
Department of County Management 
Division of Assessment, Recording & Taxation 

Personal Property 

 

501 SE Hawthorne Blvd Suite 175 • Portland, Oregon 97214 • Phone: 503.988.3326 

May 2023 

 

 

LATE FILING NOTICE 
 

Our records show that, as of today, we have not received your 2023 Confidential Personal 

Property Return.  You are currently liable for a late filing penalty of 5% of your 2023 Personal 

Property tax.  To avoid an increase in your filing penalty to 25% you must file a Return on or 

before June 1, 2023. 

If your 2022 Personal Property tax was canceled because the assessed value of your property 

fell below $19,000, you are still required to file a 2023 Confidential Personal Property Return.   

Obtain a fillable 2023 Confidential Personal Property Return form and filing requirements by visiting 

our website at: 

https://multco.us/assessment-taxation/business-personal-property-information 

 

Request a current asset list via email: ppreturns@multco.us. 

A completed return along with an updated asset list can be emailed: ppreturns@multco.us or mailed:  

 

Multnomah County PO Box 2716 Portland OR 97208-2716 

 

If you need further information or assistance with filing your Confidential Personal Property 

Return, please call our office at (503) 988-6332. 

 

 

 

 https://multco.us/BPP-Late-Filing-Letter 이 서신을 한국어로 읽으시려면https://multco.us/BPP-Late-Filing-Letter 을(를) 방문하십시오  لقراءة هذا بالعربية، قم بزيارة

Для ознакомления с документом на русском посетите https://multco.us/BPP-Late-Filing-Letter 
Để đọc bản này bằng tiếng Việt, hãy truy cập https://multco.us/BPP-Late-Filing-Letter 要以简体中文阅读，请访问 https://multco.us/BPP-Late-Filing-Letter 

Para leer esto en español, visite https://multco.us/BPP-Late-Filing-Letter 

 


